To: Dykstra, Stephen
Cc: Ganesh, Steve
Subject: RE: OZS-2020-0016 - resident comment (18 Corporation)

From: Judy >

Sent: 2020/11/05 10:22 AM

To: Dykstra, Stephen <Stephen.Dykstra@brampton.ca>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Zoning By-Law Notification

Thanks Stephen,

Yes, difficult to understand. | have resided right here on for 47 years.

In my opinion , the only survivour in that strip,is Papa Johns Pizza and only for the last short while. Mostly a very quiet
store. Except when St.Thomas High School kids go for a quick pizza pick up at lunch time.

That particular strip is usually very busy when the students line up for buses.

Turning the strip into any type of food businesses in my opinion,never did work and most likely never will. Too many
other dining places close by.

| assume that the parties that are interested in rezoning,are interested in the large,previously Government Building to
create a Dining Hall or Banquet Hall.

In that case, i will go on record, and say,absolutely NO.

A 3 year temporary application with no supporting documents,should be turned down .

Once they are settled in for 3 years, you will never succeed at moving them out.

This particular area is zoned for industrial uses only,and should stay that way.

I am not in favour of... Mixed Uses. Especially in that particular area.

Thank you

Regards,

Charles Cheyne



